CWP 23-00142 EXHIBIT C. Public Comment

From: Glen Hamburg <Glen.Hamburg @oregonmetro.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:36 AM

To: Terra Wilcoxson <terra.wilcoxson@greshamoregon.gov>; Sarale Hickson <sarale.hickson @greshamoregon.gov>
Subject: CWP-23-00142

CAUTION: External Email

Good morning Terra and Sarale,

I've had a chance to review the draft proposal submitted to DLCD and Metro with housing-related amendments to Volumes 1 and 2 of the Gresham Community Development Plan. Metro has no comments on
the proposal, other than to commend the city and its staff for this work to update background information, policies, and implementation measures to help address our region’s housing and equity challenges.

Kind regards,

Glen Hamburg | Metro | Associate Regional Planner
My gender pronouns: he/him/his

From: Sarah Bermudez from Fair Housing Council of Oregon <sarahbermudezconsulting@gmail.com>
Sent: sunday, April 2, 2023 11:28 PM]

To: PlannerOnDuty <POD@greshamoregon. gov>
Subject: PAPA file CWP-23-00142

Good morning ,
1:am hoping this email can be forwarded to Sarale Hickson.

My name s Sarah Bermudez and | am conducting outreach for the Fair Housing Council of Oregon (FHCO). | was hoping to abtain the staff report and all corresponding attachments for CWP-23-00142 the “Amendments to Volumes 1 & 2, by: » Updating the housing findings to reflect new and

updated about people exper and risk. + Adding context regarding housing for protected classes, affordability, displacement, and homelessness + Replacing the housing goals, policies and action measures in response to new housing data and recent
public input to update the community's housing needs, and the housing goals, policies, and action measures. “ when available. We will be reviewing the staff report predominantly for Statewide Planning Goal 10 compliance.

If we do have any commentary or concerns my colleague Sam Goldberg will be in touch to advise. We hope this can be a collaborative process. Please confirm receipt of this e-mail, and | look forward to hearing from you soon
Very Respectfully,

Sarah Bermudez

Fair Housing Council of Oregon

Phone: [503] 928-4943

sarahbermudezconsulting@gmail.com

For the latest on the PAPA Project and our feedback & technical advi p PAPAS section at our px ite, here.
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